
September 27,2024

RE：MRI Safe Declaration

Sincerely，

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions.

The U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) is advising patients and healthcare 
providers that patients may be injured if they wear masks with metal parts and 
coatings during magnetic resonance imaging (MRI) scans. 
 
Some masks on the market contain metal components, such as metal nose clips 
used to adjust the sealing of the mask's nose bridge, or may contain metal (such 
as silver or copper) antibacterial coatings for antibacterial purposes, which may 
cause burns to patients during MRI examinations. The FDA recommends that 
patients wear a metal-free mask during the MRI procedure. 
 
Zimi specializes in producing frame masks, using plastic frames as support. These 
masks have a plastic nose bridge with a sealing ring to ensure a tight fit around 
the nose. Zimi's masks do not contain any metal or  antibacterial coatings. There-
fore, Zimi masks can be safely used during MRI (magnetic resonance imaging). 
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